NOTICE OF CO-OPTION

PARISH COUNCIL OF

BURFORD

CO-OPTION FOR A COUNCILLOR

Burford Parish Council recently advertised a casual vacancy for the statutory notice period, but no requests were received for a by-election to be held.

Applications are now being sought from any suitably qualified person who wishes to stand for co-option onto the Council.

Written applications should be made to the Clerk of the Council by no later than 6 July 2025 and these will be considered at the Parish Council Meeting to be held on 10 July 2025 at 7 pm at Burford village hall.

For an informal discussion please contact the Clerk to the Council.

Clerk: Gaynor Long

Email: clerk@burfordparishcouncil.gov.uk

Telephone: 07929135997

Chairperson: Cllr. Bridget Thomas